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Centura Group 

Safety Alert – Serious Head Injury 

One of our employees was recently concussed and became unconscious.  

The employee was sweeping scaffold when he removed his hard hat momentarily, turned 

and struck his head on a down-stand beam. 

The employee continued working for a short time before making his way to the welfare 

area. 

Before reaching the welfare area he fell unconscious. He received superb treatment by the 

site First Aiders and was taken to hospital in an ambulance. Later that day he was 

discharged from hospital and sent home to recover. 

 

This incident reminds us that removing your hard hat, even for the briefest of 

moments, can result in a serious head injury. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

If you have any health and safety issues that you wish to discuss contact your supervisor, 

line manager or Safety Advisor. 

 

Remember there must be NO COMPROMISE where health and safety is concerned 


